
November Twenty Seventh 
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty One

Mrs. Yves Henry Buhler,
Museum of. Fine Arts,
Dept. of Decorative Arts of Europe and America, 
Boston 15, Massachusetts,

Dear Mrs. Buhler:

My grateful thanks to you for your note of
the twenty-second.

The Coddington cup is, as you know, to be 
auctioned on December thirteenth. I will do my best to

  obtain it.

Again, with my appreciation, I am

Sincerely yours,
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